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Axelson, John

——
From: Axelson, John
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 1:45 PM
To: 'mfaraguna@nobleenergyinc.com’
Ce: MHinojosa@nobleenergyinc.com; Prince, Nancy
Subject: RE: Lorenz F22-1,2 APl 05-123-15139. Spill # 2522902, Form 27, site assessment and cover
letter(Dec2010)
Attachments: Noble Lorenz F22-1 Form 27 1-7-11.pdf
Marty,

COGCC has assigned Remediation Project #5465 (document #01761156) to the cleanup and ongoing groundwater
monitoring at the referenced location. Please reference the remediation number on future monitoring/remediation
reports associated with this project. A copy of the approved Form 27 is attached for your reference. The associated spill
has been closed in the Colorado Qil & Gas Information System with a reference to the approved Form 27.

Please give me a call if you have any questions,
Thank you,
lohn

lohn Axelson, P.G.

Environmental Protection Specialist, Northeast Region
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission

Phone: 303-637-7178

Cell: 303-877-9964

Fax: 303-637-7179

From: mfaraguna@nobleenergyinc.com [mailte:mfaraguna@nobleenergyinc.com]

Sent: Monday, December 20, 2010 9:24 AM

To: Axelson, John; NHinojosa@nobleenergyinc.com

Subject: Lorenz F22-1,2 API 05-123-15139. Spill # 2522902. Form 27, site assessment and cover letter{Dec2010)

John,
Attached are the Form 27, Site Assessment and cover letter for the Lorenz F22-1,2 remediation project.
Thank you.

Marty Faraguna
E/S Specialist
Noble Energy
970-785-5000

The information contained in this e-mail and any attachments may be confidential. If you are not the intended
recipient, please understand that dissemination, copying, or using such information is prohibited. If you have

John Axelson, P.G. 1
Environmental Protection Specialist



